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From: Jean Brady   
Sent: 29 January 2021 14:06 
To: Kelsey Blain 
Subject: Application for Listed Building consent and planning permission for installation of 7 no. timber windows at 
Rose Cottage 2 Egton Road Aislaby 
 
Your ref: NYM/2021/0015/FL 
              NYM/2021/0016/LB 
 
Dear Miss Blain 
 
Many thanks for your email and attached letter dated 29th January 2021 with regard to the above. 
 
My response to the two issues you have raised is as follows: 
 
Firstly, in terms of the addition of the simple bead detail to the frames of all the casement windows and 
also the central mullion of the double casement window on the eastern elevation (FF), would a groove 
etched in the timber by the manufacturer, as proposed with the sliding sash boxes on the front southern 
elevation be acceptable? 
 
Secondly, we are perfectly happy to use a traditional fastener  similar to the style shown on the diagram 
attached to your letter. 
 
I now look forward to hearing from you in due course. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Patrick Brady 




